Domestic Seafood Supply Scheme
supports fishing industry

News story

Projects approved under the £1 million grant scheme supporting innovative
ways to sell fish and shellfish across England.

The Domestic Seafood Supply Scheme was set up in April to help fund projects
that will increase the sale and consumption of locally caught seafood. It was
a competitive scheme, judged by an independent panel of fishing industry,
government and Marine Management Organisation representatives.

The panel has now approved a total of 20 projects that have the potential to
deliver significant collective benefits for the seafood industry in England.

The panel has awarded funding to businesses based across the country who
submitted a range of innovative ideas to support their local fishing and
seafood businesses get their products to market, including new processing
operations, on-line auction and sales websites, and local transport
solutions.

Projects were selected that could demonstrate they brought the greatest
benefit to the industry as a whole, working across communities and regions,
or with partners.

Some examples are:

e In the South West, Newlyn Fish Market was awarded funding to create an
electronic, cloud-based auction platform meaning local buyers can
continue to ‘attend’ auctions and purchase catches.

e In the South East, Yorwarth’s Fresh Fish in East Sussex was awarded
funding for processing equipment to be used in a newly created hub to
process and distribute locally caught inshore fish. This will mean
orders could be distributed quickly and continued to provide a sales
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outlet for the local inshore fishing fleet.

e In the North East, Riley’s Fish Ltd in North Shields was awarded funding
for a refrigerated vehicle allowing them to support fishermen by
providing an outlet for their catch to be sold.

A full list of successful applications under the DSSS has been published.

Guidance has also been published on the further support available for the
fishing industry.
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